Mario Andrade, Ed. D. Superintendent

Kimberly Sarfde, Ed. D. Assistant Superintendent



Matthew Poska, M. Ed. Assistant Superintendent

Daniel Donovan
Chief Operating Officer

April 29, 2024

Dear NSD Families:

I am writing to give you added information about the school boundary lines for the three middle schools that take effect with the start of the new school year. In August, McCarthy Middle School will open for the first time and join Fairgrounds Middle and Pennichuck Middle Schools to serve our students in grades 6, 7, and 8. With the closing of Elm Street Middle School, attendance boundary lines have changed for many students.

To confirm middle school attendance, please <u>click here</u> for the redistricting map. Fill in the red search field in the upper left corner of the map with your address and click on the highlighted address to initiate location. Neighborhoods are shaded in the attending school colors: Fairgrounds Middle is green, McCarthy Middle is red, and Pennichuck Middle is blue.

Please know that the current school boundary lines for our elementary schools and both high schools remain the same next year as this year.

In essence, below is a list of the 12 elementary schools and how they feed into our middle schools, beginning with the 2024-2025 school year.

Amherst Street Elementary Bicentennial Elementary Birch Hill Elementary Broad Street Elementary Charlotte Avenue Elementary Dr. Crisp Elementary (split) Pennichuck Middle Fairgrounds Middle Pennichuck Middle Pennichuck Middle Pennichuck Middle Fairgrounds Middle Pennichuck Middle

Fairgrounds Elementary (split)

Fairgrounds Middle McCarthy Middle

Ledge Street Elementary
Main Dunstable Elementary
Mount Pleasant Elementary
New Searles Elementary
Sunset Heights Elementary

McCarthy Middle McCarthy Middle Pennichuck Middle McCarthy Middle Fairgrounds Middle

If you have questions about attending middle school, please contact your current school principal. We want to be sure you and our middle school students know which middle school they are attending in August. Each middle school principal will be reaching out to students directly later this spring about opening plans for the new school year. If you have additional questions, please email <u>middleschoolproject@nashua.edu</u>.

Thank you

Mario Andrade, Superintendent of Schools

cc: Middle School Principals